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The meeting of Student 'Grievance Committee was held today. It was from the point of view of
theft of belongings from campus during examinations. It was presided by Dr. Milind M. Patil. The

following members were present for the meeting:
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vi) " | Mr. Kute Rohan Bhagawat Student Representative |

vii) Ms. Shivani Vaishnav \ Student Representative W’

Agenda Item: Theft on Campus during Examinations

The meeting was called to order at 10.00am by the Chairperson. The Secretary read out the agenda item,

- which was a concern raised by the student body about the increasing incidents of theft on campus during
examinations.

The Chairperson invited thé Campus Security Officer to present their views on the matter. The Officer
explained that the campus has implemented various security measures, including CCTV cameras and
security pelsormel to deter thett and other criminal activities. They mentloned that they take all incidents
of theft seriously and conduct investigations to identify the culprits. '

The Student Representatives expressed their concern about the increasing incidents of theft during
examinations and suggested that more needs to be done to address the issue. They suggested increasing
the number of security personnel and restricting access to examination halls.




The committee discussed the matter at length and considered various options. It was decided that the
campus security measures would be reviewed and improved during examination periods, including
increasing the number of security personnet and restricting access to examination halls.

The committee also discussed the need for increased awareness among students about the importance of
safety and security during examinations. It was decided that the administration would launch a campaign
to educate students about safety measures and encourage them to report any suspicious activity.

The committee thanked the Student Representatives for bringing up the matter and assured them that
appropriate measures would be taken to ensure the safety and security of students during examinations.

The meeting was adjourned at 11.00am by the Chairperson.
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Member, Student Grievance Committee
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